
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

 

 

DATE: APRIL 15, 2019 

 

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM: TIM LUTZ, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

 

SUBJECT: FIELD TRIP REQUEST BEL CANTO CHOIR TOUR 2019 

 

COMMENTS: 
 

School Board approval is requested for the Bemidji High School Bel Canto Choir 

request: 

 

Destination:  Chanhassen, MN 

Departure Date: May 10, 2019 

Return Date: May 11, 2019 

Cost/Funding: $7,408 – Student Fundraising 

Number of Students: 40 

Number of Staff/Adults: 1 / 4 

 

Objective of Field Trip: Take the Bel Canto Choir to perform at the Chanhassen High 

 School in an exchange concert with their choir.  Will attend a 

 musical performance of Mama Mia at the dinner theater. 

 

 Give students performance experience and chance to hear 

 other treble choirs.  Watch a professional performance. 

 

District Curriculum Standards/Outcomes/Building Goals addressed through this 

proposed field trip:   
 Aligns with performance standards BHS set with Perpich 

 Center for Arts.  


